
6/6/20 Update 
 
 
Good morning Lancers… Mr. Junik here with my final update of the school year! 
 
That’s right… with Capstone projects complete and grading just about finished, it’s time to say 
HELLO TO SUMMER! 
 
Couple of things to tidy up before I let you go… 
 
Reports Cards will officially post on Wednesday!  Anything you see earlier than that is in flux. 
Make sure you check back after Wednesday! 
 
Don’t forget about our SHRED IT EVENT today from 9-12pm… $10 per box donation will safely 
and effectively get rid of all you personal… yet elderly documents 
 
If you are interested in playing a fall sport… Please make sure you are signing up!  Lots of info, 
physicals, tryout dates, and more will be coming soon… check out website for details. 
 
Lastly… I want to thank all of you.  As far as global pandemics go, I think all of us should be 
proud of the work we put in. 

As faculty and staff continued to teach, all of you continued to log in and give the effort 
we are accustomed to in Lancerville.  I am so proud to know all of you and look forward to what 
the next year brings. 
 
Be safe, Be healthy… have a great summer and GO LANCERS 
 


